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Friday 23rd June 2023 
 

A wonderfully warm week with a light breeze graced us this week. Over 

the last few weeks we have been focusing on our amazing creation that 

God has instructed us to care and love. We had visitors from St Botolph's 

Church to share a message that linked creation to the love that God has 

for us. The beauty of nature reminds me of all the things I am grateful 

for.... and how blessed I am to have such incredible school family. 

 

What A Wonderful World With David Attenbor... - VideoLink 

 

Mrs Brown (year 3) organised the most incredible visitors yesterday to 

share in our learning on "is conflict ever justified?"  The children learnt all 

about life during WW2, saw many items and learnt more about the 

experiences of those who gave their lives so bravely to ensure our safety 

and freedom. Many parents and carers took their children after school to 

see the vehicles, it was a wonderful opportunity from the organisers of 

Wicksteed at War. We thank them for giving of their time so 

generously. This is another reminder of our responsibility to bring peace 

into the world. (pictures on page 3). 

 

With warm wishes, 
 

Diane Wright MA (Education)  
 

HEADTEACHER 

https://video.link/w/auSo1MyWf8g?scrlybrkr=5e586376


              Dates for the Diary 
 

 

7th July KS1 Sports Day (EYFS, Year 1 and 2)- 

1:30pm-3:00pm 

7th July  KS2 Sports Day (Year 3,4,5 & 6- 10:00am-

12:15pm 

11th July EYFS Hamerton Zoo Trip  

19th July EYFS Amazing Ambassador Assembly- 9am 

School Hall 

20th July  KS1 Amazing Ambassador Assembly 9am 

(This is an invite only event- more info TBC) 

20th July  KS2 Amazing Ambassador Assembly 2pm 

(This is an invite only event- more info tbc) 

21st July Year 6 Leaver Assembly- 9am in the school 

hall 

 

21st July  

 

Whole School End of Year Service  

2pm at St Mary’s Church 

 



 

 




